
The state of Oregon is filled with small towns with many small family owned businesses. The restaurants are usually owned by local 
families who live and work in those same small towns. They can’t afford to survive having to be shut down like the larger, corporate 
owned restaurants can. It is not fair. This bill will help remedy this situation.  Thank you. 


